
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 
 

Uniform Sale 
 
 

Thursday 16th May 
 
 

 
 

Friday 3rd May 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As a part of the PTFA helping the school to become more eco-friendly, we have been 
running a school uniform shop where all the uniform is donated or unclaimed lost 
property. All items are sold at a small cost of 50p or £1 and any proceeds will be put 
back in to the school. We sell the uniform in the KS2 hall throughout the school year. 
 
The next uniform sale will be held on Thursday 16th May in the KS2 hall from 3:15pm. 

 
 

If you would like to donate any old uniform, please drop it off at the office or contact 
us at ptfa.garlinge@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
PTFA 
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